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September Newsletter 2025 
 
Welcome back. We hope you had a great summer with your children. 

Reminder Dates  
 We resume lessons after the summer break on Saturday 7th September. 
 Last lessons before ½ term are on Thursday 23rd October. 
 2026 show; weekend 7th/8th February. 
 There are no lessons on Thursday 25th September and Thursday 9th October as 

Bohunt is unavailable to hire.  

New Saturday Timetable starting 7th September 
 08:30 – 09:00 Private Ballet  
 09:00 – 09:30 Primary Ballet  
 09:30 – 10:00 Standard 1 Ballet 
 10:00 – 10:45 Grade 3 Ballet 
 10:45 – 11:30 Grade 5/Progressive Ballet 
 11:30 – 12:15 Inter Foundation/Progressive Ballet 
 12:15 – 13:00 Grade 6 Ballet 

 
Congratulations to all students who took ISTD ballet exams this summer. 100% 
pass rate. Well done everyone. 
 
Good luck to Lana, Georgia and Sammie who will be performing in Coppelia at the 
King’s Theatre, Southsea with the English Youth Ballet. 
 
New tap class available for children aged 7-12 years on Tuesdays at Bohunt 17:30 – 
18:00. Please email Rebecca if your child is interested in a free trial. 
 
Here’s to the start of another high energy year of dancing. Please email or chat at 
the end of lessons if you have any queries. 
 
Gentle reminder that all fees are due on receipt of invoice. Please check your emails 
and junk/spam boxes as they were all issued earlier this afternoon. 
 
Anne’s dance shop will be available on 7th September for your new term needs. She 
can also be contacted by email if you need anything ordering.   


